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06/11/24

Michele King

Subject: FW: Pacheco Dam

From: james rogers <jrogers@garlic.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 4:35 PM

To: Clerk of the Board <clerkoftheboard@valleywater.org>
Subject: Pacheco Dam

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Valley Water Directors,

Please DO NOT PROCEED FURTHER with plans to build the Pacheco dam. It is way too costly for the benefits may
provide. It will also do environmental damage and create even more traffic problems on the winding 2 lane road from
Gilroy to Casa de Fruta. We need to use more conservation measures instead of building this dam.

| live in South County and can see the negative impacts this project will cause. Please take heavily traveled Hwy. 152 east
and visit the dam site to see for yourselves.

Connie Rogers

former Gilroy City Council Member
Chair of Gilroy Growing Smarter
jrogers@garlic.com

408-842-8494
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